
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 MEETING CANCELLATION  
 

Please be advised that the County Commission meeting scheduled for Monday, 
April 16, 2018 has been cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be on Monday, May 7, 2018 at 6:00 
p.m.  
 
 
Vicki S. Parrish, County Clerk 
229.896.2266 or vparrish1@windstream.net 


